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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2012 9:36 AM
To: 'Travis.Flora@Stantec.com'
Cc: 'CMacleod@Chevron.com'
Subject: Extension Request for Chevron #9-0517 / Home Federal Savings (RO138)

Hi Travis, Hi Carryl, 
 
I noticed an extension request had come in and wanted to respond.  In regards to the Revised Figure 2, ACEH is agreeable 
with the October 31, 2012 extension request for a revised figure 2; however, let’s hold off on the subsurface investigation 
as a September 30, 2013 date is not reasonable.  Once I have a chance to review the revised figure and review the site 
against the LTCP we can set a date.  Hope this works for now.  Please use this email as documentation of the change.  I’ll 
update Geotracker shortly. 
Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


